
 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

The Hellenic Statistical Authority (ELSTAT), informs users that on page 3 of the Press Release 

“Evolution of turnover of enterprises in retail trade – 2nd quarter and August 2020” published on 

16th November 2020, the word “billion” is replaced, wherever is mentioned, by the word 

“million”.  
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